
 Livonia Public Schools 
 District Services 
 
 
Date: December 1, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Purchase of Art Tables  
 

I am requesting that the art table purchase from the General Fund be placed on 
the agenda for the December 5, 2022 Committee of the Whole meeting. I am 
recommending the purchase of the art tables from Interior Environments for 
Buchanan, Cooper, Franklin, Johnson, and Kennedy in the total amount of 
$90,245.21, including freight and installation. This furniture purchase will replace 
old art tables that are beyond their useful life at these buildings.  

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 

 
 Attachments 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
PF/ko 

 


